
 
 

 
 

Friday 11th  July 2025 
Reports and Transition 2025-2026: Year 3,5 and 6 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
I hope this letter finds you all well and that you are enjoying the summer months. It is suddenly that time of the 
year to share our plans for transition between year groups and update you on class teachers for the next 
academic year. Alongside this communication you will also receive an electronic copy of your child’s report. 
 
Please note classes have not been mixed for current year 3 and year 5 as we feel they are settled and established 
ready for the next academic year.  
 
Year 3,4 & 5 Transition Reminders 

•  On Tuesday 15th July all pupils in current Y3, 4 and 5 will spend the afternoon with their new teachers 
(and Y4 new classmates) in their new classroom 

• All children should arrive at school at the usual time and they will be dismissed at the end of the day by 
their new class teachers, in their usual drop off areas. 

• Year 6 pupils will be taught in the current year 3 classrooms by other staff, and should arrive to class as 
normal. End of day routines will be the same. 

• Open evening: On 15th July from 3.45pm-4.45 pm class teachers will be available in the classrooms to 
discuss anything relating to this academic year or to speak to next year’s class teacher. Please note this 
is an ad hoc drop in and if you would like a longer conversation please email the school office to organise 
a time. 

 
Below are the classes, teachers and classrooms for 2025-2026 

Year 4 
 

Current Y3 
teacher 

Y3J (Miss Jackson) Y3EF (Miss Fee) Y3JF (Mr Frampton)  

New Y4 teacher 
(s) 

Y4TH 
Mr Huckstepp  

Y4WL 
Mrs Waggott -M,T 
Mrs Lowe - W, Th, F 

Y4H 
Mrs Harding (previously 

Mrs Kirk) (M,T) 
Mr Harrison (W, Th, F)Y4 

Location Double mobile (right 
hand side) 

Double mobile (left 
hand side) 

Single mobile 

Year 5 
 
(all Y4 
classes have 
been mixed) 
 

Year 5 teachers 
2025-2026 

Mrs Conroy (M,T) 
Mrs Beasley (W,Th,F) 

Mrs Lythall (a new 

member of the DJS team) 
Miss Pearson 
(please note Miss Pearson is 
covering Miss Fee’s 
maternity leave, so there 
will be a change of staff 
later in the year) 

Location Current Y5CB 
classroom  

(near the courtyard) 

Current Y5TH 
classroom  
(concourse left hand side) 

Current Y5P classroom  
(concourse right hand side) 

Year 6 
 

Current Y5 
teacher(s) 

Mrs Conroy & Mrs 
Beasley  (Y5CB) 

Miss Taylor & Mr 
Harrison (Y5TH) 

Miss Pearson  (Y5P) 

New Y6 teacher 
(s) 

(Y6BC) 
Mrs Bayles (M-Th) 
Mrs Conroy (F) 

(Y6W) 
Mr Wassell  

(Y6P) 
Miss Pratt 
 

Dobcroft Junior School 
Headteacher - Nicola Sexton (headteacher@dobcroft-jun.sheffield.sch.uk) 
Chair of Governors – Katherine Oglesby (chair@dobcroft-
jun.sheffield.sch.uk) 
Address: Pingle Road, Sheffield, S7 2LN 
Telephone: (0114) 236 8075     
Website: www.dobcroft-jun.sheffield.sch.uk 
Email: enquiries@dobcroft-jun.sheffield.sch.uk 
Teacher emails: teachers@dobcroft-jun.sheffield.sch.uk 
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Location Year 6 concourse right 
hand side 

Year 6 classroom 
accessed from the field 

Year 6 concourse left 
hand side  

Cornerstone
* 

Mrs Winters will teach in Cornerstone M-F in the morning 

 
I hope your child enjoys their transition time and settles into their new class quickly. Staff will be busy completing 
lots of handover documentation and having detailed conversations about the needs of every child. If you have 
any questions for your child’s new class teacher (or general concerns to raise) please email teachers@dobcroft-
jun.sheffield.sch.uk FAO TEACHER’s NAME. Please note DoJo is only for informal chats and is not checked daily. 
 
In the meantime, we are certainly looking forward to a fabulous final week in school. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Nicola Sexton – Head Teacher 
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